
LAKES VALLEY CONFERENCE
“TOGETHER WE ARE ONE”

Oxford Strong

Oxford Strong Fundraising Event
 Feb. 4 

 5:30 p.m. - Varsity Boys B-Ball Game
7 p.m. - Varsity Girls B-Ball Game

Waterford Mott High School

Schools across the state have designated February as OXFORD STRONG MONTH.

Join Us!

Other Events:
 LVC wrestling and cheer compete in their LVC Conference Championships 

Saturday, Feb. 5th. They will also wear Oxford Strong shirts and show their support 
with similar fundraising activities at those events. 

Spectators should wear gold and navy to these events.

How to show your support:
Please bring a few extra $$$ to donate and support the Oxford Community and Victims.

 Donations will be sent to the Oxford Community Memorial and Victims Fund– 
supported by Oxford State Bank.

WE ASK THAT ALL FANS WEAR NAVY AND GOLD   
Waterford Mott Fans- Wear Navy

Waterford Kettering Fans– Wear Gold


